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Lost

Lost or mis-placed at the February
meeting, one light grey folder with
royal blue MBAYV insignia on the

- front. Contains foolscap pad and

somc plans.

If found please contact Tom Coghlan

__on (93) 801 8498

Knox Festival

The Knox Festival will be held this
year, as in other years, in and around
the Ferntree Guily library over the
weekend of 14th & 15th March.

ThesbibooillheJocatedinasimilar,
position to other years with activitics
to date including demonstrations
using lathes, demonstrations using
the Triton Workcentre and the
Triton Router Stand and public
participation in carving a number of
timber posts to be included in the
construction of a Pergola at the site
of our new clubrooms.

As always there is plenty of activity
so come along and join the fun.

Coming Events

March Meeting

Demonstration and Hands-On
practical night with a mini lathe, so
bring your turning tools and some
scrap timber.,

Also an Australian manufacturer of
tools and lathes will demonstrate his
April Meeting

Box making demonstration

April 28th

Picture framing demo to be held at

184 Through Rd Burwood at 7.30pm

A limit of 30 people.applics, ra.give.
your name to Alex carly to be sure
of a place.

May Meeting _
Router demonstration and Be-In-It
competition.

June Meeting
French Polishing demonstration

July
Auction - please bring along goods
for sale.




Club Rooms

Members will be pleased to know
that work is progressing well.

The committee adjourned to the new
premises for a Jook during the recent
commitice meeting. _

Further details will be announced at
the next meeting.

Triton

The committee, on behalf of all
members, would like to extend a
hearty thankyou to the Triton
Manufacturing and Design Co. for
their very generous donation of a
Triton Workcentre and a Triton
Router Stand to assist the club with
it's Community Service role.

Al Stephens is to be congratulated
for his efforts in making this possible.

Members should take every
opportunity to support our local
manufacturers by purchasing their
products where possible. Another
form of support that is often
overlooked is simple communication,

If you like the product, tell the
manufacturer, If you don't like the
product, or feel you have some
suggestions for improvements, then
tell the manufacturer that too..

By letting him know, you are giving
him the opportunity to improve his
service to you.

ISN'T THAT WHAT BEING PART
OF A COMMUNITY IS ALL
ABOUT?




